
 

A SMALL BUT EXCITING STEP  

ARCHITECTôS CONCEPT DRAWING 

Contact Dr. Rod Butterworth to hold  meetings 
at your church or group.  866-771-TRUE (8783) 

     It has only been three years since the beginning of 
this vision, and your faithfulness in prayer and financial 
support has resulted in life-changing ministry to thou-
sands of people already through meetings and media. 
We take our stewardship responsibility regarding your 
donations to support this ministry very seriously.  So far 
we have been able to operate without any paid staffð
those of us at the center of operations are all volunteers 
(ñtentmakersò) of our time and support as the Lord en-
ables us. 
      

     Your support has provided: 
 

     ǒ the WEBSITEðcreationmuseumoto.org 
     ǒ the MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 
     ǒ ON-GOING MINISTRY ON THREE RADIO 
 STATIONS 
     ǒ NUMEROUS OPPORTUNITIES TO MINISTER 
 AT EVENTS WHERE WE PURCHASED A  
 TABLE OR BOOTH ð e.g. HOME SCHOOL 
 CONVENTION AND LOCAL RADIO PASTORôS 
 APPRECIATION LUNCHEON 
     ǒ PROVIDING OUR OWN PASTORôS  
 APPRECIATION LUNCHEON AND  
 CONFERENCE 
     ǒ PURCHASING MINISTRY TOOLS SUCH AS 
 BOOKS, DVDs, AND GENERAL OFFICE  
 SUPPLIES 
      ǒ 26 SEPARATE SPEAKING PRESENTATIONS 
 SO FAR THIS YEAR 
 

     There you are, it is God supplying the need through 
those who see the vital necessity of this ministry that 
makes all this possible. 

  If you were not able to 
make it to the book sign-
ing of Rodôs new book you 
can order it through this 
newsletter (see Donation 
Slip), a local bookstore, 
Amazon.com, or West-
bowpress.com. 
  All proceeds go directly 
to support the ministry of 
Creation Museum of the 
Ozarks. 

***  NEW! ***  
TEMPORARY HEADQUARTERS  

OFFICE AND MINI-MUSEUM      
 

     Life is full of surprises of all kinds, but what a blessing 
it is when the surprise is a good one. The Lord has 
opened the way for us to have a temporary location in 
the city of Strafford, Missouri, just a short distance north-
east of Springfield, and very close to the major Interstate 
44 Highway. The building formerly housed the offices of 
Strafford City Hall, and the address is 112 E. Pine Street, 
Strafford, MO 65757, which is on the main business 
street of this small town. 
     This is what it looks like from the outside. We are 
planning to put a nice big sign above the entrance. 
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     Yes, we have also given this newsletter a new look on page one with a revised heading. We use the name ñCreation 
Mattersò for our daily broadcasts (Mondays through Fridays) and thought it would be good to tie it in with the newsletter. 
 
     Here is a pictorial review of some of our recent ministry opportunities as well as work begun on remodeling our new 
temporary headquarters and office: 

RB speaking at three recent consecutive 
Sunday sessions in Marshfield, MO. 

Curtis Baker explaining about the vital 
need of childrenôs creation ministry. 

RBôs new book signing at Borders in 
Springfield, MO. 

Linda B kept RB 
company 

This meeting was enjoyed by all, and 
generated some profitable questions. 

Pastor Ryan Palmer (center), Ron 
Walser (left) and RB. 

Children taking a look at a display 
table before the meeting. 

Pastor Ryan Palmer introduces the CMOTO panel with an important exhortation 
about the relevance and need for creation ministry. 

Curtis & Sherry Baker hanging 
CMOTOôs banner which we display 
every chance we get. 

Barry & Sheila Dullum 
helped behind the scenes 

RB at the new office putting on the 
texture assisted by Sherri Walser. 

Linda B at the other end of the 
wallðlooking forward to using her 
art talent. 

Curtis Baker and RB with new acquisitions for 
the museum. 

�ÃThis is  
�f�Z�W���>�a�d�V�Æ�e��
doing; and is 
marvelous in 
�a�g�d���W�k�W�e�Ä 
Psalm 
118:23 


